
HOLY SPIRIT - TEACH ME, MAY YOUR WISDOM GUIDE ME, MAY YOUR LOVE MOVE ME 

 

The Mass to the Holy Spirit held on 30th June 2023 at Apostolic Carmel High School was truly a 

spiritual experience for all those who attended. It marked the beginning of the new academic year 

and as always, it was a time to seek God's blessings and guidance as we embark on this new journey. 

The mass began with the ceremonial march of the new school cabinet. There was an atmosphere of 

reverence and devotion as students and teachers alike came together to ask for a fresh outpouring 

of the Holy Spirit. 

The main celebrant of the mass, Father Daniel, reminded us of the importance of seeking guidance 

and wisdom from God. He challenged us to follow in the footsteps of many successful personalities 

who have overcome disabilities and obstacles to achieve greatness. 

Father Daniel's homily was a source of inspiration for all those present, encouraging us to believe in 

ourselves and our abilities, and to trust in the guidance of the Holy Spirit. The message was clear – 

with God's help, we can achieve anything we set our minds to. 

As we start this new academic year, the message of the Mass to the Holy Spirit remains with us – to 

be courageous, to be confident and to believe in ourselves, knowing that God is with us every step of 

the way. We look forward to the challenges that lie ahead, knowing that we have the Spirit of God 

leading us on. 













 


